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Dear Parents/Carers,  
 
In preparation for our production, we are inviting the children of Year 2 to design a front 
cover for the programme of ’Eddie the Penguin Saves the World’.  
 
One winner will be chosen from each class through a vote by the children themselves, these 
will then be used the front covers for each of the performances. 
 
If your child wishes to submit an entry for the competition, we ask that the cover is completed 
on plain, A4 paper. If you would like some paper, please ask a member of the Year 2 team. 
 
  The front cover should include the following details: 
• Eddie the Penguin Saves the World 
• Year 2’s Production 2022 
• Thursday 7th July and Friday 8th July 
• An eye-catching, relevant illustration which shows the main characters/messages of 

the play (your child should know this)  
• Please add your child’s name on the Back of their design  
 
 
Please can all entries be returned to school by the end of the day on Monday 4th July 
 
We look forward to seeing you all at our wonderful production/s and thank you for your 
continued support,  
 
The Year 2 Team. 
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